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| do not see how this could help Maine in any way shape or form.

This would even make it next to impossible for the poorer or our citizens to afford to have a car to drive.

My idea would be to let the market decide as to when we will buy more Electric cars in place of fossil fuel cars and
trucks.

When the cost of, availability, availability of fuelf, ability to drive all the way from home to work and back again without
running out of juice the electric cars and trucks will then become more popular and the issue will be solved. We do not
need to have the state impose anything to make this happen.

Bottom line is let the people of Maine decide when and if they will ever consider buying electric cars and trucks.

Paul Gregoire
Kennebunk, Maine



